
 Livonia Public Schools 
 Finance Office 
 
Date: May 6, 2021 
 
To: Andrea L. Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Alison Smith, Director of Finance 
 
Re:   Update on the Sale of Bonds 
 

We would like to update the Board of Education on the sale of bonds. 
The Livonia Public Schools’ community approved the $186 million bond proposal 
at the Special Election on Tuesday, May 5, 2021. We would like to discuss the 
next steps for the sale of the bonds at the Finance Committee meeting on 
Monday, May 10, 2021.  Please let me know if there are any questions, or if any 
additional information is required. 
 
  

 AS/kp 
 
 c: Board of Education 
 


